
CHARLESTON AREA CHURCHES
FOOD PANTRY   NEWSLETTER   

“for I was hungry and You gave me food; I
was thirsty and You gave me drink; I was a

stranger and You took me in.” Matthew 25:35
Hours M-W-F 1:30-4:00 & Th 5:30-7:00

JUNE 2021

PANTRY NEWS
  
     June has gotten away from me, too many 
summer activities so far! Since it is later in 
the month, this will be more of an update 
than a full newsletter.
   Plans have been finalized for the building 
extension, work should start in next few 
weeks with the ground being cleared and 
prepared for the concrete floor. YEAH!!!
   Numbers have come up some, with school 
out for the summer, some families need help
with breakfast and lunch. 
    There are mobile lunch stations at the 
trailer park at 530 Reynolds Drive and the 
baseball fields on north  “E” St.  Meals are 
provided at these 2 location M-Th, and at 
the Presbyterian Church on Fridays.  
   Also Soup Stop is once again open on M, 
W, and Fr.
The pantry also received the annual supply 
of extra cereal for TANF families. 

MAY 2021 NUMBERS
Families: 176     
Individuals: 572
Meals: 5,148 
Donated food in pounds:  
 EIF: 135   USDA: 7,616,  
WalMart: 10,222,  Ruler: 691  
Individuals and businesses:  604
 


